
 

 

Coronation Celebrations 

 

Children have been learning about the Kings coronation in advance of King 

Charles III coronation which is on Saturday 6th May 2023. 

Leading up to the coronation, there will be various activities happening in 

school and the community. In school, children will be learning about the 

coronation and doing different activities linked to this in their curriculum work. 

We have also planned some events for the whole school community. The 

details of these are below;  

Thursday 4th May 2.30pm (playground) 

Parents are invited to listen to some songs performed by children in year’s 1–6 

to celebrate the upcoming coronation.  

Friday 5th May 

Children are invited to come to school dressed in red, white and blue clothes. 

A coronation themed pitch assembly will take place (children only) in which 

children will showcase their coronation themed learning. 

Reception and Nursery are holding a Booknic event at 9am – 10am for parents 

to come and listen to reading and songs performed by their children. 

Saturday 6th May 

A community event, hosted by the Youth council, is taking place in the market 

place in Crowle between 12 – 3pm. Some selected pieces of our children’s 

artwork will be on display in the Market hall on the upper floor. 

 

 


